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ANASAZI's On The Road... 
 

          
 
        

This newsletter will be a little shorter than normal since we all have 
been off on summer break.  The September newsletter will again be 
filled with awesome information and stories, some of which will be 
taking place at our September rally. 
 
Did we say September rally, please be sure to sign up.  We have 12 
spaces reserved over the Labor Day weekend.  Try and find a place 
during that time, huh?  The turn around time on the registration is 
shorter this time, registrations need to be in by August 18th in order to 
reserve a spot. 
 
We are staying at Zane Grey RV Village, an awesome park that is 
nestled among Cottonwood trees.  It is just out of Camp Verde on the 
way to Strawberry. 
 
Larry Morrison and Woody Woodworth, Editors 
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Presidents Message 
 
As I started to write this 
newsletter message I 
received some very sad 
news. Gary Underhill 
peacefully passed away on 
on August 5th. Betty and I 
met Gary and LuVerne 

when we first joined the Chapter almost 10 
years ago. Gary introduced us to 
geocaching and we truly enjoyed our time 
with him tracking down those hidden 
spots. Gary was kind, and always had a 
smile when he would show me a better way 
to set up camp or hook up my tow car. 
When they decided to sell their motorhome 
we were disappointed that we couldn't 
travel with this wonderful couple on more 
ANASAZI outings.  Over the past few years 
however, Gary and LuVerne shared their 
travels all over the world with great 
pictures and narrative keeping us envious 
of the times they were having. Everyone 
who knew Gary will truly miss him and the 
joy he brought to life. Our hearts go out to 
LuVerne for her loss and hope she knows 
she can lean on her ANASAZI friends for 
any help or comfort she might need. 
 
On a more pleasant note: I just read my 
email from FMCA talking about "Squeezing 
Every Last Ounce of Summer" I hope you 
all have enjoyed your summer and can 
continue to do so for a while longer. The RV 
lifestyle allowed us to travel with Dick and 
Anita to Oceanside, then we spent time in 
Williams, AZ. Mel and Amy came out to 
Havasu for a visit and a little work on the 
coach and almost got stuck here. You will 
have to corner Mel at the next rally for all 
the details. Betty and I are now headed to 
Pismo Beach for a couple of weeks for a 
break from Havasu's relentless summer 
heat. So, as the article from FMCA says: 
Summer is calling...still! 
 
One last thought/request: We still need 
some co-hosts for our December rally. 
Woody has signed up but we need a few 
more couples to help out. We have 

arranged entertainment for the Christmas 
party and for those who attend the rally at 
Ramblin' Roads knows that the facility and 
folks there are top notch.  
 
Travel Safe! 
 
 
 

         

 

 

 
             

      
         August 
Richard (Rich) Wilson         9 
Marv Pitts                         11 
Marge Hillegas                  20 
Roger Hester                     25 
Jean Hobbs                       28 
Amy Jones                        31 
  
 
 

       September 
Tom Eells                            6 
Mel Jones                            9 
Larry Kennedy                    12 
Laura Hester                      16 
Betty Cernie                       20 
Linda Colby                         21 
Dick Hancock                      26 
 
 

 
 

             
 
 



 

          August 
Clarence and Jeanne Kinsley          1 
Tom and Carole Eells                    18 
Rich and Sharon Wilson                 19 
Dick and Anita Hancock                 27 
Larry and Virginia Morrison            27 
 

       September 
Marvin and De Pitts                       16 

 

 

 
What is  Labor Day and why do we celebrate it? 

Labor Day is  a  federal holiday 
in the United States  
celebrated on the firs t 
Monday in September to 
honor and recognize the 
American labor movement 

and the works  and contributions  of laborers  to 
the development and achievements  of the 
United States . It is  the Monday of the long 
weekend known as  Labor Day Weekend. 
 
What are some Labor Day traditions? 
Labor Day celebrations  may include picnics , 
outdoor activities , s hopping, fireworks , parades , 
and even concerts . There is  no pres cribed way 
to celebrate this  holiday and this  is  perhaps  the 
original purpos e, a  day to give people who work 
hard throughout the year the free time to do 
anything they may like. 
 

 

 
Mexican Corn Bread 

Chef Unknown 
 

Instructions: 
 
 

2 Pkg (8 ½ ounces each) corn bread/muffin mix 
        (I used Jiffy mix) 
1 medium onion chopped 
2 cups (8 oz) shredded cheddar cheese 
1 can (14 ¾ oz) cream style corn 
1 ½ cups (12 oz) sour cream 
4 eggs beaten 
1 can (4 oz) chopped green chilies 
1/3 cup vegetable oil 
1 tablespoon finely chopped jalapeno pepper – 
        optional – (Chef does not use) 

In a bowl, combine corn bread mix and onion.  
Combine remaining ingredients; add to the corn 
bread mixture just until moistened. 

Pour into a greased 12X9X2 baking dish or baking 
pan.  Bake at 350 degrees for 50 – 55 minutes or 
until lightly browned and the edges pull away from 
sides of pan. 

Serve warm.  Refrigerate leftover. 

Yield  18 to 24 servings 

 

 

 
 

  
An atom loses an electron and it 
says, “Man, I really gotta keep an ion 
them ……. 
 

 
 

 
 

SAFETY REMINDER 

When working around your house  
batteries in your RV, make sure you 
have the house batteries connection 
to the RV turned off. 

 
 
 

 


